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NOTIFICATION CONCERNING ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLANS  

 

The Board of Education, in compliance with federal law, has developed an asbestos 

management plan, concerning the presence or suspected presence of asbestos-type materials 

within district school buildings, and required inspections and preventive measures related 

thereto.  In accordance with federal law, members of the public, including parents, teachers, 

and other employees shall be permitted access to the asbestos management plan of the 

Rocky Hill Board of Education.  

 

Upon request, the district shall permit members of the public, including parents, teachers, 

and other employees to inspect any asbestos management plan.  The district shall grant 

access to such management plans within a reasonable amount of time after receiving a 

request from a member of the public. 

 

 

Legal Reference: 

 

 Federal Law: 

 

40 C.F.R. § 763.93 
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